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ALCHEM 6C12

MICROBIOLOGICAL CONTROL CHEMICAL

PRODUITS CHIMIQUE CONTRE LES 

DEVELOPPEMENTS BIOLOGIQUES

BRIQUETTES

COMMERCIAL

DANGER

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

REGISTRATION NO. 12102 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

No. D'ENREGISTREMENT 12102 

LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

GUARANTEE:

Methylene bis (thiocyanate) - 10%

GARANTIE:

Méthylène bis (thiocyanate) - 10%

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU NET 23 L 

210 L 

1100 L

ALCHEM INC. 
P.O. BOX/C.P. 5002
BURLINGTON, ONTARIO 



L7R 3Y9

P.O. BOX/C.P. 6120, STATION C 
EDMONTON, ALBERTA 

T5B 4K5

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY CALL:(416)632-8791 (24 HOURS) 

EN CAS D'URGENCE TELEPHONE AU:(416)632-8791 (24 HEURES) 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Each briquette weighs approximately 450 g. 
For slime control in pulp, paper and paperboard mills, use 75 to
350 g per 1,000 kg of dry furnish.  This product is not to be
used in the production of paper or paperboard that comes into
contact with food.

For bacterial and fungal slime control in industrial cooling
water systems, add 10-25 mg/L once a week based on system's
volume.  If contamination is excessive, use 40-60 mg/L until the
system cleans up.  Feed directly from a wire drum or ball feeder
to a point where it will be uniformly mixed.  Do not apply to
potable water supply.

PRECAUTIONS:  This chemical is irritation to the skin and eyes. 
Avoid breathing dust.  Use rubber gloves and goggles when
handling.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact with the skin, wash with plenty of
soap and water.  For eyes, immediately flush with plenty of water
for a least 15 minutes and get medical attention.  If swallowed,
give patient repeated glasses of water and contact a physician
immediately.

DISPOSAL:
1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings

to treatment site.
2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional

cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning.

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of the
Environment Protect Service, Environment Canada.

5. DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS.  INFORM ENVIRONMENT
CANADA AS IN NO. 4.



NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on the label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

NET WEIGHT: POIDS NET:

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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